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1¢ JuN 1978

MEMORANDUM FOR: Acting Legislative Counsel

FROM: Director of Central Intelligence

I promised Senator Bayh a letter giving him background.

Just give him a standard biography but highlight the high points.

" C_STANSFIELD TURNER
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Washington, D. C. 20505

16 June 1978

The Honorable Frank Church
United States Senate
Washington, D.C. 20510

Dear Senator Church,

As promised in my testimony on 9 June, I am
enclosing a copy of the article from the San Francisco
Chronicle which indicates the source of a serious
intelligence leak may have come from someone close
to the Senate Foreign Relations Committee. I emphasize
again that I don't accept this report at face value but
only report what has been said.

You also asked me to let you know whether the
Cubans claim that the military personnel they have
been sending to Ethiopia and Angola are volunteers.

The answer is yes. A statement made by Castro on

15 March 1978 1is typical. In a speech referring to
Cuban soldiers in Ethiopia, he stated, "As with Angola,
there were not 1000 or 10,000--there were hundreds of
thousands of fellow Cubans ready to fulfill that
internationalist mission."

Yours sincerely,

STANSFIELD TURNER

Enclosure
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Washington, D.C.20505

16 June 1978

Dear Bob,

Just a note to tell you how disappointed I am that we were unable
to get together last week. I was called away on short notice to testify
on the Hil11 and you were on your way before we could reschedule. Hope
we can get together next time you are in Washington.

On a more personal note, some relatives of ours, Bob and Jane Gaw,
live in Kuala Lumpur (he is Administrator of the International School
there). If you should run across them, I would appreciate your passing
on our best wishes.

Again, sorry we missed connections. A1l the best.
”>/

Yours,
p
>

STANSFIELD TURNER

The Honorable Robert H. Miller
American Ambassador

American Embassy

Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia
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